
Year 1 - Jays 
 

Date: 10th 
May 2024 

This week we have been learning about … 
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Max at Night and Bedtime for Monsters by Ed Vere, Phonics, reading and 
handwriting 
* Reading and discussing questions in small groups. 
* Sequencing and retelling a known story using a story map. 
* Reading a simple story together as a class. 
* Planning a story about Cat’s Bad Dream. 
* Revising all spelling patterns learnt so far. 
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Fractions 
* Recognising a half of a quantity. 
* Finding a half of a quantity. 
* Recognising a quarter of an object or a shape. 
* Finding a quarter of an object or a shape. 
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PE – Tennis with the coaches and getting back in the pool to show Mrs 
Gooderham some amazing swimming skills! 
RE – Where is a special place for Jewish people? 
History – Who was Jennifer Worth? 
Art – How do I sketch in the style of Georgia O’Keeffe? 
PSHE – Which people help us? 
Computing – Programming a toy. 
Science – What types of animals live around our school?  
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 * Just a quick note to say how amazing your children have been this week. 
Year 2 have been sitting SAT tests this week and the Jays have been 
creeping around like angelic mice! I’m sure they will keep this up to support 
Year 6 next week. 
 

 


